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Books, Books, Books!

Friends of the Boone County Library is at all times soliciting books. Books, not
food, not clothing or other merchandise, are our primary source of revenue. We take
donated books and CDs and evaluate each and every one. Some are added to the
Boone County Library collection thus providing immediate benefits to our community.
The remainder are sold at Friends of the Library book sales. Most are sold at less than
one dollar and fifty cents each. Some cost more depending on quality.

Think of us as brokers. The prices charged are so small as to be a brokers fee
- a facilitation fee. We facilitate the change in ownership of the books. All the
facilitation fees benefit the library as we are an all volunteer, nonprofit, 501(c)3
organization. This means no payroll.

Please examine your collection for no longer needed books. While spring
cleaning, gather up unused books. If you can use the extra space in your house that
is presently occupied by books, call us. We will pick them up or you can drop them
by the Boone County Library. A receipt is available if needed. For pickup, please call
741-7121, 741-5913, or email any of our crew under contacts at www.folbc.org .

Thank you in advance.
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